Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICTS
Suwannee River Water Management District
The Suwannee River Water Management District announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, July 28, 2020, 6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m.

PLACE: District Headquarters, 9225 CR 49, Live Oak, FL 32060 (District personnel only as currently District offices are closed to the public due to the COVID-19 pandemic). Members of the public may listen to the meeting via phone at 1(888)585-9008 and entering conference room code 704-019-452#.

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Suwannee River Water Management District is inviting the public to attend a meeting of the independent scientific peer review panel for the Lower Santa Fe and Ichetucknee Rivers and Associated Priority Springs Minimum Flows and Minimum Water Levels. The panel will not be taking public comment at this meeting. The District intends to hold another public meeting on this topic prior to final action being taken and public comment will be taken at that time. Anyone who wishes to listen to the meeting will be able to do so by calling toll-free at 1(888)585-9008 and entering conference room number of 704-019-452#.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Additional instructions regarding viewing the meeting or a copy of the agenda, when published, may be obtained by contacting: Pennie Flickinger at (386)362-1001 or 1(800)226-1066 (Florida only).

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 2 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Pennie Flickinger at (386)362-1001 or 1(800)226-1066 (Florida only). If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

If any person decides to appeal any decision made by the Board with respect to any matter considered at this meeting or hearing, he/she will need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceeding is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence from which the appeal is to be issued.

For more information, you may contact: John Good at John.Good@srwmd.org.
